
 

This notice is a direction of the Harbour Master pursuant to section 232 of the Marine Safety Act 2010 (Vic) 
The requirements of section 232(2) have been taken into account. 

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the Victorian Ports Corporation (Melbourne) website 
www.vicports.vic.gov.au 

 The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information 

 Victorian Notice to Mariners 

Melbourne, 06 October 2017 

Australia – Victoria 

No. 252 (T) – 2017 

PORT OF MELBOURNE 

2017 MAINTENANCE DREDGING CAMPAIGN 

 

Date: 06 October 2017 

Refers: NA 

Details: Mariners are advised that maintenance dredging will take place commencing 

on or about 12 October through to approximately 30 November 2017. 

Dredging operations will be conducted 24 hours a day, 7 days a week in the 

following areas; 

 South Channel 

 Port of Melbourne and South East Spoil Grounds 

 Station Pier Outer West 

 Yarra River Services Protection (between Beacons 33/34 and 35/36) 

 

  The following vessels involved in the dredging campaign are: 

 Brisbane (Trailing Suction Hopper Dredger) 

 John Norgate (Survey vessel) 

 QUA (Work boat) 

 Further information contact Melbourne VTS on VHF Channel 12  

 or 03 9644 9700.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution when in the in the vicinity                    
of the dredging operations. 
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Charts & 

Publications 

affected: AUS 143, AUS 144, AUS 154, AUS 158 
 
Further notice: Further Notice will be issued.                     
   

 

 

Andrew Hays           

Deputy Harbour Master  

     

                          

                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                    

http://www.vicports.vic.gov.au/

